UNITED KINGDOM AND NORTHERN IRELAND

EMBRSS/UK/21/91 22" June 2021

South Sudanese Community & Friends of South Sudan
United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland

Dear Community,

On behalf of the Embassy of the Republic of South Sudan to the United Kingdom of Great
Britain and Northern Ireland, I am delighted to have this opportunity to express our sincere
appreciation for your incredible outpouring of support and participation on the 8th June 2021,
during the occasion of my Accreditation Ceremony as the Ambassador Extraordinary and
Plenipotentiary of the Republic of South Sudan to the Court of St. James’s.

Furthermore, I humbly wish to thank each and every one of you for making the reception a
very memorable, vibrant and festive occasion.

The Embassy of South Sudan in London is your home; and as such, you are welcome and
encouraged to visit whenever you can.

Finally, I wish to assert that through your individual and collective efforts and support, we
will be able to achieve far more for the greater benefit of our country, the Republic of South
Sudan.

We look forward for further collaboration.
Please accept our endless gratitude.

Yours Sincerely,

Amb. Agnes Oswaha
Head of Mission
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